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Line 2 East Property Acquisition 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 
  
1. Approve the recommendations set out in the Confidential Attachment; and  

 
2. Maintain the confidentiality of the information set out in the Confidential Attachment 

until there has been a final determination of all property transactions and claims for 
compensation related to the Line 2 East Extension Project.  


